
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

To 

All Listed Entities  

 

Subject: Submission of information pertaining to ‘Unclaimed Non-convertible Securities’ 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

Listed entities are advised to take note of the attached notice inter alia advising regarding Submission 

of information pertaining to ‘Unclaimed Non-convertible Securities’ as on August 31, 2022, as per 

format given in the attached notice. 

 

The aforementioned information is to be submitted to the email ids mentioned in the public notice 

latest by September 15, 2022. 

 

A copy of the public notice is available on the NSE website  

(https://www.nseindia.com/companies-listing/circular-for-listed-companies-debt-market) for 

your reference. 

 

This is for your information please. 
 

 

For and on behalf of 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited  

 
 

Akshay Agarwal 

Manager 

 

https://www.nseindia.com/companies-listing/circular-for-listed-companies-debt-market

